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EDITOR’S FOREWORD

I’m pleased to tell that NJC will start awarding the Carl–Erik Fröberg Prize

for young Nordic authors of distinguished papers published in NJC. The

Prize will be given for the next time in 1997 for a paper that has been

published in 1994 – 1996. For more detailed information concerning the

Prize I refer to the announcement at the end of the present issue. Our

potential Nordic authors should note that a paper submitted to NJC in

a couple of months from now still has good chances to get processed and

printed by the end of 1996.

Also I would express the gratitude of our Board of Editors to the BIT

Foundation for its decision to continue the Carl–Erik Fröberg Prize as a

joint activity of BIT Numerical Mathematics and NJC.

Helsinki, Spring 1995 Esko Ukkonen
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